Home Builders Association president optimistic as home building & renovation jobs increase

by Steve Davis, President Home Builders Association of Livingston County

It is a time of optimism for builders in Livingston County, as property values increase, and buyers look for new homes. Livingston County's ideal location, at the intersection of I-96 and US-23 and proximity to major universities and excellent health care systems has led to an increased need for homes and condos.

The Livingston County Home Builders Association, which had experienced a loss of membership, has been revitalized with the return of former members and the addition of some new members. Just this year, the association has hosted meetings with representatives from SPARK and Advantage Livingston – all well-attended sessions. Their efforts to attract business to Livingston County will create jobs, bring in residents, and create housing demand – which will improve home values.

The members of the Home Builders of Livingston County are looking forward to the economic growth that will lead to employing more workers for new construction, as well as remodeling projects, this year and in the future.



The HBALC is a trade association of professional companies involved in the building trades. Members include builders, remodelers, developers, designers, carpenters, plumbers, electricians, mortgage companies, title companies and other businesses involved in the residential construction industry.

Find a HBALC Member at www.hbalc.com/directory.cfm